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Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for  

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Holiday 

 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed Saturday, 

January 14, 2023, and Monday, January 16, 2023, to recognize Dr. 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day.  Our offices will re-open at 8:30 AM on 

January 17, 2023, for normal business. 

“We are proud to recognize the incredible contributions made by Dr. 

King, an icon of the civil rights movement in the 20th century,” remarks 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “His teachings, speeches and untimely 

death have made an indelible impact on our nation.  They have forever 

changed the United States of America for the good.”  
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